
We at St. Mary's church Honley and
at St. George's Brockholes welwome
children and want them to be safe,
secure and happy when participating
in church events, on our premises

and with us.
We will ensure their safety as we

have adopted the House of Bishop's
Child Protection Policy "Protecting all
God's Children" and incorporated this
into our own Church Policy, Practice

and documents.
A copy of this policy is kept in the

Vicar's vestry

If you have any concerns about any
child's welfare please contact the

Safeguarding Officer for St Mary's & St
George's: Mrs Cate Ashley

01484 663391
cate.ashley@virginmedia.com

Jenny Leccardi, Narinder Lyon and Jenny Price are the
Diocesan Safeguarding Officers for the Leeds Diocese and can be

contacted:
Jenny Leccardi: 07872 005189
Narinder Lyon: 0787 2005309

Jenny Price: 01924 371802 or 07800 740001
Childline can be contacted: FREEPOST 1111 London N1 OBR Tel: 0800 1111


